
  

 

 

 

PCHS Uniform 2024-2025 

Effective, August 29th, 2024, a mandatory PCHS uniform top will be implemented. As part of the 
new dress code, students will be required to always wear a PCHS top during school hours and 
when representing the school off-site. A variety of tops and models will be made available 
through Sport Experts at affordable prices. Students will have the following options: 

• T-shirts 

• Long sleeve shirts 

• Crew neck sweaters 

• Polo shirts 

• 1/4 zip sweaters 

• Full zip sweaters 

• Tops will be available in four colours with three PCHS logos to choose from 

• PCHS shorts and jogging pants will also be available 
 
 
Additional information: 

• Orders will be completed online, directly through Sport Experts.  

• All existing PCHS gear is permitted, including tops from our sports teams and clubs.  

• If students are wearing layers, the top layer must be PCHS gear. 

• Click on the link to view our new gear and place your order today: 
https://pchsuniform2024.itemorder.com/shop/home/ 

• Please allow 2-3 weeks for processing and delivery time.  

 

 
Thank you, 
 
PCHS Administration Team  
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